
From: Brenda Alcock   
Sent: Wednesday, May 11, 2022 12:09 PM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: GRIDS2/MCR May 17th Public Meeting 
 
I am submitting a letter of support for the GRID/MCR .We need the open spaces for future generations 
as the climate changes affect more and more growing spaces across the world and in our own area of 
Hamilton and regions close by. DO NOT grant any more country space to buildings, use the spaces 
already in the centres . 
Mrs B. Alcock. 
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